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August 2, 2024            
 
 
 
Todd Blake, Sr. Environmental Compliance Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
600 Central Park Drive 
Sanford, FL 32771 
Todd.Blake@safety-kleen.com 
 
Re: Return to Compliance   

Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc 
Hazardous Waste Facility ID No.: FLD984171165 

 Seminole County 
  
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
Department personnel conducted a review of the response to the Compliance Assistance Offer 
Letter issued June 4, 2024. Based on the information provided in your response, the facility was 
determined to have resolved the identified issues and has returned to compliance with the 
Department’s rules and regulations.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Gina Laddick at 
(407)897-4309 or via e-mail at Gina.Laddick@FloridaDEP.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel K. Hall, Environmental Manager  
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
cc: Daniel K. Hall, CD DEP, Daniel.K.Hall@FloridaDEP.gov  

Gina Laddick, FDEP, Gina.Laddick@FloridaDEP.gov  
William Kappler, EPA, Kappler.William@epa.gov 
Tarin Tischler, EPA, Tischler.Tarin@epa.gov  
Gary Howard, Safety-Kleen, gary.howard@safety-kleen.com  
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